
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHARKS: 5 YEAR 

OLDS: 
 

                    Hi all, practicing pre-k 

graduation songs and participating 

in Graduation was so much fun. 

Thanks for all your support and 

encouragement!  We have been 

learning about Kindergarten; how 

Kindergarteners behave, pay attention, take turns, share, solve their problems, 

tie shoes and show that they are ready to learn. Last month we discussed about 

Frogs, Farm animals, Summer & Beach. In July we are looking forward to learn 

about Independence day, kindergarten, Safety, Zoo and Camping. Children are 

having fun with blends, vowels and consonants. For math we will practice 

counting by 10s, 5s and practice early additions; review all the 2D & 3D shapes 

we have learned before. We will continue improving our early reading skills 

with guessing game, clue game, rhyming words, sounding out the letters, 

reading books etc. Children will continue practicing writing their first and last 

names. Variety of art projects, games, and outdoor activities will accompany 

our learning. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Toddler Town Daycare  
1501 W. Howard St.  
Evanston, IL 60602  

Phone: 847-475-1467      Fax: 847-475-5339 

Website: http://toddlertownevanston.com/ 
 

“Where Your Child 
ALWAYS Comes 

First.” 
CLOSING DATES: 

We’re closed Tuesday July4th 

Toddler Town would like to 

wish Mr. Blake good Luck as 

he has moved on from TTDC. 

Ms. Maritza will be back soon 

from Maternity leave. Ms. 

Heeah an old student and now 

college student is an assistant 

helping out for the summer.  
 

Congrats to all the Graduates! 

Good Luck in your new journey 

next year. 

 

 July 2017 

Evanston Fax: (847) 475-5339 

REMINDERS: 

• Notify the daycare if your 
child is ill with a contagious 
illness immediately so that we 
can do our part at the daycare. 

• If your child will no longer be 
attending TTDC, as 
mentioned in the enrollment 
application that you signed, 
you must give the director a 2 
week advance notice to avoid 
a $300 fee. 

• Update your contact 
numbers. 

• Wash your child’s hands upon 
arrival. 

• Tuition Payments need to be 
made on time or your child 
will not be able to stay in 
school.  

• Please look out for emails 
from Life Cubby our new 
curriculum tool.  

http://toddlertownevanston.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUTTERLIES: 4 YEAR OLDS 

 

Hello Parents and welcome to the month of July!!! 

This month will be so much fun full of classroom activities for our 

children to enjoy. We will be learning about Outer Space, and who lives 

there??? We will be learning about 

Dinosaurs and do they still exist??? We 

will also briefly discuss our 

Independence Day for the fourth of July. 

Please if you have any questions, see Ms. 

Carina and Ms. Heeah!! Ms. Heeah is 

Ms. Jaya’s daughter who attended school 
her at TTDC and now is a College student working with us for the 

summer. We want to wish Mr. Blake good Luck in his new endeavors. 

Remember to stay updated with Life Cubby, observations and pictures 

will be uploaded. 

BUMBLEBEES: 2 YEAR OLDS 

SUMMER IS HERE, SO THE FUN HAS 

BEGUN. JULY WILL BE FULL OF LEARNING 

SUMMER ACTIVITIES AND FUN. For the 

month of June, children learned about shapes and 

colors. Children 

are now able to 

name the colors 

and shapes as 

well as describe 

them. Children 

can now tell you 

if an item is round 

or pointy and if it has side or no sides, we will 

continue to talk about shapes and colors, but it 

won’t be our main focus. Our main focus for the 
month of July will be recognizing, identifying, 

quantifying and connecting numerals with their 

quantities. Along with that, the children will have 

picnics, bubble fun, a lemonade stand and they will 

be able to plant a bean and watch their plants grow 

as they take care of them. Please remember to 

accept LIFE CUBBY invitation to view your 

child’s progress 

CHIPMUNKS:3 YEAR OLDS 

Howdy, All!  

In the month of JUNE, we explored Insects, 

Dinosaurs, Avians, and Numbers...It was a mostly 

Living Creature 

Month.  

Upcoming in 

JULY, we have 

a very new class 

that we are 

building a 

foundation with. 

We will be 

focusing on the 

concepts of Quantifying Numbers, Letter Sounds 

& Syllables, Mixing Colors, and Reptiles...it's a 

low Living Creature Month.   

Parents! We Love Ya! Come on in and get kiddy 

with us! 

Please remember to accept our Life Cubby 

Invitation.  
 



 

 

Are you Ready for the  
Winter Weather? 

 

1. We understand that the weather can be unpredictable, therefore, we want everyone to be SAFE! Remember to give 

yourself enough time to arrive at the daycare both at pick up and drop off times. To learn what the roads and weather 

will be for your day– 

a. CALL: 847-238-1234 (touch tone phone needed) 

b. SIGN UP: for personalized email notification of your child care center’s status 
at: www.EmergencyClosings.com 

 

       Please choose your center location and follow the instructions so that you can be notified in advance of       

       school closings due to Weather: 
 

Evanston Location Information to Sign up: 

▪ Facility Name: TODDLER TOWN DAYCARE 

▪ Facility Location/City: EVANSTON 

▪ Main Phone Number: (847) 475-1467 

Chicago Location Information to Sign up: 

▪ Facility Name: TODDLER TOWN DAYCARE TOO 

▪ Facility Location/City: CHICAGO 

▪ Main Phone Number: 773-622-9433 

 

 

❖ If Chicago Public Schools are Closed due to SNOW related issues, Toddler Town Will Also Be Closed; this way 

parents can plan ahead accordingly. We will not close due to temperature, only due to snow closings.   

❖ If you did not receive an email, text or update from the Emergency Closing Center please make sure that you do 

the following: 

·  Update your email address with Angelo or Robert 

·  Update your cell phone number and cell carrier with Angelo or Robert 

·  Register with the Emergency Closing Center, as mentioned above. 
 

2. Sick/Vacation: We understand there will be times when children will be absent from school due to illness or vacation. 

However, you must let the school know, especially if they will be absent for more than 2 days. Please be sure to call 

and leave a message with your child’s teacher. Down below are the extensions according to classroom.  

Our number is still the same (773) 622-9433. Menu directory: 

• For Spanish/Para Español: dial/marca 1 

• To be connected to the 2 year old classroom (Ms. Norma & Ms. Vanessa): dial 12 

• To be connected to the 3 year old classroom (Mr. Shonn & Mrs. Daulat): dial 13 

• To be connected to the 4 year old classroom (Mrs. Maritza  & Ms Heeah): dial 14 

• To be connected to the 5 year old classroom (Mrs. Jaya & Ms. Carina): dial 15 

• To be connected to the office (Mr. Angelo): dial 11 
 

3. Pick Up List: Don’t forget, if you need someone to pick up your child that is not already on your pick up list, you can 

go to our website and complete the “Emergency Authorization Form” located on the right hand side of the 
page:   https://toddlertowndaycare.formstack.com/forms/toddler_town_pick_up_form 
 

4. Parent Portal: Parents can go to our website and be connected to the parent portal where they can view their child's 

account. This feature is located on the right hand side of the page under “Log In To Your Child’s Account.”  
 

 

 

http://www.emergencyclosingcenter.com/complete.html
https://toddlertowndaycare.formstack.com/forms/toddler_town_pick_up_form

